
 

 

 

Dear Teachers, 

As Jordan School District Board of Educa8on members, we want to take a moment to express our sincere 
apprecia8on and admira8on for everything you do. We are constantly impressed by your ingenuity, your 
resilience, your passion, and your strength.  

As teachers, you face each day driven by the belief that you can make a difference in the life of a young person. 
You cul8vate curiosity while ins8lling core values like kindness, compassion, pa8ence, understanding, and 
teamwork. 

You show each student that they maFer, that they have poten8al, that they are cared for, and that they have 
people who will support them, just as we want to support you.  

We know your job is not always easy and the responsibili8es placed on you can be overwhelming at 8mes, but 
you rise to the challenge every single day. Please know we, as Board members, are here for you and are always 
available to listen, to offer understanding and support. 

Thank you, teachers, for giving students your all and for changing lives, making a difference in the communi8es 
we serve.  

We are very proud to serve as your Board of Educa8on and we are honored to celebrate you 

today and every day. 

 


